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 Arbory School News 
January Dates 

Monday 10th 
Pedestrian Skills 

Workshop for Reception 
Children 

Thursday 13th 
CRHS Roadshow for Y6 
and parents - 6.30pm at 

Arbory 
(This event has now 

been postponed) 

Monday 31st 
Y3 at the Manx Museum 

Tuesday 8th February 
Y2/3 Rugby Festival 

Tuesday 15th February 
School Public Speaking 

21st to 25th February 
Half Term  

7th March 
Public Speaking 

Competition 

Advance Notice 
Parents’ Evenings 
28th / 29th March 

       JANUARY  NEWSLETTER  2022   SCREEUYN NAIGHT JERREY-GEUREE 2022        

4th January 2022 

Dear Parents  
Happy New Year!  Hopefully you have all had an enjoyable Christmas and it is great to see 
the children back in school once again. Hopefully, you will have seen the latest press 
release from the DESC.  
This week, there will be no assemblies or swimming lessons but school will operate as 
normal with the usual mitigations in place.  
The emphasis will still be on handwashing, ventilation and other mitigations will carry on as 
before, namely; 
• Children who are feeling unwell should not come into school and children in school who 
begin to feel unwell will need to be collected.  
• Face coverings for staff and children in Y5 and Y6 are expected. 
• Everyone is being encouraged to take regular lateral flow tests. 

Please note that there will be no lunchtime or after school clubs until further notice. 

Please take some time to make a note of this month’s information. 

New starters 
As usual, we are asked to submit our predicted number for September by the end of this 
month. Please can you ask relatives and friends to enrol any children who are due to 
commence school this September. 

Radcliffe’s Butchers 
We would like to say a big thank you to Radcliffe’s for supplying the sausages for the 
Christmas parties. Their generous donation is really appreciated by the staff and children. 

Isle of Man Creameries  
Thanks also to Isle of Man Creameries for providing milk for the hot chocolate afternoon. 

Dinners - Spring Term 
£11.75 weekly 
First Half Term - £79.90      Second Half Term - £70.50   Full Term £150.40 

Fund Raising 
Thanks to everyone who was involved with the various fundraising events in any way. Your 
support is really appreciated. The following amounts were raised. 
School Raffle and Retiring Collections- £712.74  
Hot Chocolate - £60 sent to Save the Children 

Some of the  money has been used for Christmas parties, concert costumes and props with 
the remaining amount going towards playtime equipment. 

Yours sincerely  

  

Mr JH Ayres 
Headteacher 
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